
From: Dorris Bishop <dorris5876@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 8:33 AM 
To: Skip Henderson <SkipHenderson@columbusga.org>; Lisa Thomas-Cutts 
<ThomasCutts.Lisa@columbusga.org>; mc.lemore.lindsey@columbusga.org 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resignation Letter- KCBC 

  

Dear Mayor Henderson, 

  

I am writing to inform you that I will be stepping away from my duties as a commissioner on 
the KCBC. I have enjoyed my time as a commissioner and meeting new people from our 
community, but feel that it is time for me to step away. 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to serve our city, 

  

Dorris Bishop 

 


